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Friday, 22nd March 2019 
 

This day in history 
 
 

1457  Gutenberg Bible became the first 
printed book. 
 

1903 Niagara Falls runs out of water 
because of a drought. 
 

 

Whole School Attendance 

 
Year 1 =  94.8% 
Year 2 =  93.5% 
Year 3 =  96.1% 
Year 4 =  94.0% 
Year 5 =  95.0% 
Year 6 =  91.7% 

 

Congratulations 
Well Done Year 1 for the best 
attendance in Lower School and 
Year 3 for the best attendance in 
Upper School.  

Our school target is 97%. 

Calendar Dates 
 
Monday 25th March Reception Parent’s Evening 
Tuesday 26th March                        Reception Parent’s Evening 
Wed 27th – Fri 29th March  Dufton Residential 
Thursday 28th March  Reception Class Assembly, 9.10 am  
 
Monday 1st April Easter Egg Competition Entries 
Tuesday 2nd April  Easter Assembly, Upper School, 9.30am 
Wednesday 3rd April Easter Assembly, Lower School,9.30am 
Thursday 4th April Confirmed Joint Schools EASTER 

SERVICE (KS2 only) Our Blessed Lady 
and St Joseph’s Church, Brooms at 
10am 

 

Easter Holidays–School closes on Friday 5th April at 3pm for 
Lower School and 3.15pm for Upper School. Reopens Tuesday 
23rd April 2019. 
 

Family Fun Night 
 

Tickets are now on sale for our Family Fun 
Night on Friday 29th March at Leadgate 
Club from 6pm to 9pm.  Tickets are £2 
each and available from the school office. 
 
We are also asking for any donations you 
may have for the Tombola. Please drop 
your donations off at the School Office. 
 
 

 
 

Reception Parent’s Evening 

Parent’s Evening for Reception 
has been rearranged for Monday 
25th and Tuesday 26th of March.  
Please contact the school office if 
you still need an appointment. 
 

 
 

 
 

SATS Meetings and Phonics Meeting 
 

Thank you to the Year 1, Year 2 and Year 6 parents who attended our 
meetings about the upcoming SATS and Phonics Screening.  We hope 
you found them informative and that they demonstrated the ways in 
which you can help your child prepare and achieve their best. 
 

Big Dig 
 

Mrs Bowe and her Gardening Club are organising a “Big Dig” to help 
get our growing beds prepared for new season.   We have lots of big 
plans for our garden this year.  
 

We are asking for volunteers to help us dig up the beds on Saturday 
30th of March from 10am to 12pm.   
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Mathletics Hall of Fame 
 

1st  Lincoln R        (Y3)   
2nd Brandon J           (Y3)   
3rd  Macey-Leigh K  (Y5)   
4th  Grace McG         (Y3) 
5th Kara J                   (Y4)    

 

Keep up the good work! 
 

 

World Book Day Tokens 
 

Can we say a big thank you to Nicola Thompson, 
our local Usborne Books rep, who allowed the 
children to exchange their World Book Day 
vouchers for brand new books. There was a huge 
variety of books to choose from and the children 
were very eager to start reading them when they 
returned to class! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Bookbus Visit 
 
 

Mrs Scarr has organized a visit form the Bookpeople Bookbus 
on Tuesday 24th of April. This will give our school community 
access to hundreds of books at unbelievable discount prices.  
The bus will be here all day for everyone to visit.   
 

The school will receive commission on all sales to help us buy 
new books for our school libraries so any purchases you make 
are not only helping you nurture your child’s love of reading 
and books at home but also at school. 
     

 

 

 


